
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 3/15/2013 7:15:58 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted

Redacted

Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Doll, Laura (LRDD@pge.com) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=LRDD)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: CPUC Safety Symposium Invitation list 031513.xlsx

General Hagan,

Here is the latest draft agenda, speakers and invitees for the CPUC symposium. All speakers 
with the exception of 2 that are in progress are confirmed. We are now 7 weeks from the 
symposium, and it is starting to take shape. Invitations to confirm the speakers, and to invitees 
to hold the date should go out early next week (Monday).

We are forming some draft questions for the panels/speakers to help them prepare and will be 
forwarding the information to you sometime next week.

If you have comments, or need additional information, Laura or I, will try to assist,

Thank you,

Jane

SB GT&S 0873442
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